
From: David Baker [mailto:pastorbaker@lighthouse-baptist.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 13, 2009 1:15 PM
To: 'preacher@fbchammond.com'
Subject: thank you for the time at Pastor's School

Dear Bro. Schaap,

I appreciate the time you gave me at Pastor’s School to talk about the King James issue.  We ran out of 
time then and I was hoping we could talk again.  I had talked with your secretary a couple of times and 
she gave me your e-mail address and told me to contact you this way.

Let me know when we could set up a phone appointment.  

Thank you,

Bro. Dave Baker
Lighthouse Baptist Church
Columbia, TN
931-797-1816
 


